
AMENDMENT No. I  UNDP/BMS/OIMT/RFP/2017/001 for the Provision of Consulting Services –United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) Atlas Consortium: Next Generation Atlas ERP  The following change has been made to the Request for Proposal document:  SECTION 3: TERMS OF REFERENCE   Paragraph “3.2 OBJECTIVES” on page 29-30 of the RFP document  The last paragraph of 3.2 reads “The output of this study is expected to yield a business case, a transition plan, deployment project plan and associated budget for the next generation ERP. Depending on the path selected and if a software and services procurement will be required by UNDP, bidding documents will be required as well.”  This is now amended to read as follows:   “The output of this study is expected to yield a business case, a transition plan, deployment project plan and associated budget for the next generation ERP.”   The sentence stating “Depending on the path selected and if a software and services procurement will be required by UNDP, bidding documents will be required as well” shall be removed from consideration.   
   


